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30
YEARS OF COLLABORATION

Greetings and happy May to our Western Healthcare Alliance members and 
friends!

Jennifer Pepper, your Peer Network Coordinator told me that May is 
National Recommitment Month. What, you say? Well, apparently this 
month is dedicated to challenging us to evaluate important areas of our 
lives and refocus.
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“
”

For us... we are 
recommitting to 
you, our members.

As leaders, we are continuously making goals and commitments. Sometimes we get o� track, and 
it’s helpful to step back and see how we’re doing. Whether we decide to personally pay more 
attention to our health or decide to invest more time in building strong teams, this month helps get 
us back on the path toward our chosen target. Whatever or to whomever you have made a 
commitment, this is a great time to assess where you are. 

For us at Western Healthcare Alliance, Healthcare Management and the Community Care Alliance, 
we are recommitting to you, our members. The most important way we demonstrate that 
commitment is by listening to you. You told us that collaboration and time with your peers is 
valuable to you, but it’s often difficult to take an entire day to attend peer network meetings. We 
have responded by incorporating two shorter Zoom meetings a year in which you can participate. 
We will still have our in-person meetings because we also realize there is no replacement for being 
in the same space together. And a reminder, your participation is also a demonstration of 
recommitment – a recommitment to yourself as a professional leader. We are here to support you 
and your goals. 

Happy Recommitment Month. Let us know how we can help you – we are listening.
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